
Unofficial Translation 
 

 
 

Statement of Rio Group in solidarity with Costa Rica 
 
 
The Rio Group express its solidarity with the people and government of Costa Rica 

due to the consequences of the January 8th earthquake, which affected an important 

zone of that country, causing the loss of lives, missing persons, hundreds of 

homeless and injured people, and significant material damage. 

 

The Rio Group conveys its most sincere condolences to the relatives of the victims 

and wishes for the prompt reestablishment of normality in the affected regions. 

 
 

Mexico City, January 13th, 2009. 
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